
Meeting of finance sub-committee held on 28th March 2018 at 4pm  

 

Present:  Richard King (Chair), Peter Rawlinson (Vice Chair), and Heather James (Clerk) 

Mel Rawlinson, Carl Adams-ACRK 

Apologies: Alison Richey, Tim Oliver 

 

Following the Public meeting held on 21st March in the Millennium hall there have been no offers to 

buy the shop to date. There have been four separate viewings.  

There has been a good response to the forms which were made available to the public to express 

their interest in keeping the shop. 

Steve Morrin who owned the shop previous to the current owners has had a meeting with Alison to 

discuss various issues. 

Richard has been working hard finding out lots of information to help with the forming of either a 

limited company or a community scheme.  

Richard has offered to set out a business plan and prospectus. 

Alison and Peter are to respond to all people who expressed an interest to inform them of the next 

steps to be taken. 

The finance committee will hold another meeting and invite various parties who could help with 

moving forward with the plans. 

Once all details are in place another public meeting will be held unless there is an offer to buy the 

shop by a private buyer. 

 

 

 

 

The meeting closed at 6.10pm 

 

 

 

 


